
August 24, 2011 

 

 

From The Secretary's Corner – Did You Know?  

That on September 21 we will be meeting at Sally & 

Tony Wagner's house as the Purpoodock Club is 

booked with a different venue.  This is a spouses 

night.  Tony and Sally will provide the pizza and 

members are asked to bring either a beverage, salad 

or dessert.  We will be collecting money for the 

dinner to supplement Paul's internal budget.  Prices 

are to be determined. 

 

Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift to be 

determined donated by Mike Neff, was won by 

Nancy Irving. 

 

Happy Dollars – Dollars were given tonight by Joan 

Frustaci, Bob Flynn, Bill York, Kathy Cotter, Ben 

Wilson, Adrienne Murphy, Rick Dobson, Nancy 

Irving, Frank Butterworth, Paul McKenney, Tom 

Meyers, John LoBosco, David Lourie and Marge 

Barker. 

 

Rotary 4 Way Test – Of the things we think, say or 

do: 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER 

FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

Help Wanted – Jack Roberts is looking for 

volunteers to help monitor the painting project at 

Bug Light.  This would involve keeping an eye on 

the inmates who will be doing the painting and may 

need things such as lunches, drink, etc.  Please 

contact him if you can help. 

 

Polio Cans – Please remember that the polio cans 

are out at every meeting, which is a great way to 

give your loose change in support of polio 

eradication.  Also, a reminder that our Foundation 

goal this year is $11,000, so we need to get the 

support of every member, if possible. 

 

Partners For World Health Work Day – David 

Lourie announced that September 24 has been 

scheduled as a work day to help the folks at Partners 

For World Health.  What we will be doing is sorting 

some of the truckloads of medical supplies they have 

collected to help them get ready to ship overseas.  

David will be sending a sign up sheet around in a 

couple of weeks to gauge the interest of the club.  If 

there is enough interest, we will be having two shifts 

– morning and afternoon. 

 

Help Wanted – District 7780 is looking for a GSE 

Team Leader for May, 2012 to lead a group to 

northern Germany.  Age is not a requirement, but 

enthusiasm and the ability to take 4-5 weeks off of 

work are.  If you are interested, please contact 

Marge. 

 

Program – Tonight's speaker was Gary Kennedy of 

the Rotary Club of Hallowell, Maine speaking about 

international projects he has undertaken in the  

 

 

 

Philippines.  Gary has been going to the Philippines 

for over 20 years where he has focused on many 

projects, such as literacy, school supplies (over 1,200 

students), the building of an elementary school, a 

medical clinic, sports supplies, prison advocacy and 

cleft palate surgeries.  Gary goes for 4-5 months out 

of the year and is really making a difference in the 

lives of poor Philippine children.  Thank you to Dan 

Mooers for inviting Gary to speak to us tonight. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

-August 29 – Kathy & Peter Cotter (Anniv.) 

-August 29 – Bob & Penny Carson (Anniv.) 

-August 29 – Jim & Vickie Russell (Anniv.) 

-August 31 – Penny Jordan, Cape Farm 

 Alliance 

-September 7 – Rachel Meyer, Better 

 Business Bureau 

-September 13 – Soup Kitchen 

-September 21 – Pizza Potluck at the Wagner's 

 

 

ASSIGNMENTS 

 

August 31 

Song  Mooers 

Invocation Tranfaglia 

Raffle Gift O'Brien 

Conductor Ray 

 

September 7 

Song  Murphy 

Invocation Wagner 

Raffle Gift Phillips 

Conductor Redman 

 

September 14 

Song  Mutty 

Invocation Wilson 

Raffle Gift Ray 

Conductor Riemensnider 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Club of South Portland/Cape Elizabeth 

116 Oakhurst Road 

Cape Elizabeth ME  04107 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROTARY INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT 

Kalyan Banerjee 

Rotary Club of Vapi, Gujarat, India 

 

DISTRICT 7780 GOVERNOR 

Gary Speers 

Damariscotta Rotary Club 

 

 

ROTARY CLUB OF SOUTH 

PORTLAND/CAPE ELIZABETH, MAINE 

www.sp-ce-rotary.org 

 

Officers 

President – Marge Barker 

President-Elect – Bob Flynn 

Vice President – Chuck Redman 

Secretary – Paul Butler 

Treasurer – Nancy Hawes 

 

Directors 

Club Administration – Kathy Cotter 

Community Service – Sybil Riemensnider 

Membership – Ellie Speh 

International & Foundation – David Lourie 

Director-At-Large – John LoBosco 
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